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THANK YOU 
for all of your help and support. I was 

a wreck when I first called Team Hope, 

and you did truly, truly give me hope.

– Parent of a missing child 
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Family & Community 
Assistance
Master’s level trained specialists work directly with 
families on the unique challenges facing them to reunite, 
rebuild and reconnect. Our dedicated child and family 
advocates strengthen families by offering telephonic 
support, crisis intervention, educational outreach and 
assistance to families, communities and other professionals.

Peer Support
There are thousands of parents today who don’t know where their 
children are or who have discovered their child has been sexually 
exploited. We support families as they navigate this unimaginable, 
traumatic journey. We pair these family members and caregivers with 
people who’ve experienced the pain of having a missing or sexually 
exploited child. These volunteers, known as Team HOPE, provide peer 
support, coping skills and compassion to families.

Reunification Assistance
Reuniting a family with a recovered missing or exploited child can be difficult 
and challenging. We offer wide-ranging resources to families and children, 
including travel assistance, mental health services and peer support. 

Professional Referrals
Families coping with a missing or exploited child may need help from therapeutic providers who understand 
how a family and community are impacted. Our Family Advocacy Outreach Network (FAON) is a diverse network 
of licensed mental health consultants who provide brief or ongoing therapeutic care on a sliding-fee scale 
or at no charge. This network is international in scope, and we seek professionals with expertise in family 
trauma to join us. To learn more and apply to join our network, visit MissingKids.org/FAON.

I feel so blessed and honored to be 
associated with such a great agency and 

group of people who are caring for children 
and families during this most difficult time.

– FAON volunteer


